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                                                                                       January 26, 2023 

 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 

Re: Tariff Proposal to Preclude Dual Market Participants from Receiving Duplicative 
Compensation in both Wholesale and Retail Markets Concurrently and Other Conforming 
Changes in Connection with the New York Independent System Operator’s Implementation of 
FERC Order No. 2222 and No. 841  

 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company), hereby files 
the amended tariff leaves listed below to become effective July 1, 2023.    

 
P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 

 
7th Revised Leaf No. 163.5.40 
1st Revised Leaf No. 163.5.48 

 
The purpose of this filing is to incorporate additional language to clarify that customers that 

participate in the Wholesale Value Stack Program (“WVS”) are still eligible to participate in the 
Company’s Commercial System Relief Program (“CSRP”) and Dynamic Load Management Program 
(“DLM”). 

The Company respectfully requests the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 
16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived as these changes may be communicated to 
customers through program information to be posted to the Company’s website.  

 
Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 

dclay@cenhud.com. 

Yours very truly, 
      Joseph Hally 
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